
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Pre-K and Kindergarten Newsletter 

 
  

 

Kindergarten Readiness 
Assessment: Our assessments 

are taking place the week of 

May 6-10.  

• These next two weeks, we 
will focus on the children’s 

final kindergarten 
evaluation, and take our 

Kindergarten Readiness 
Assessment the week of May 

6-10. Please make sure your 
child has a good night’s 

sleep, and a good breakfast 
each day. If possible, please 

avoid being tardy or absent. 

The tests will start promptly 
at 9:15 AM. (Kindergarten 

students only) 

• In addition to the 

assessment weeks, the 
children will be working hard 

on a Mother’s Day surprise!  

• The children are very EGG-

cited about the quail eggs in 
the classroom incubator. 

They are EGG-pected to 

hatch the first week in May.  

      Weeks 33 and 34: 
April 29- May 10,  

                2024 
   Ms. Tara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Mrs. Patti and Ms. Erina’s             

Pre-K and Ms. Tara’s Pre-K and 
Kindergarten will be having their 

outdoor (if weather permits, 
otherwise indoors) spring music 

programs on Thursday, May 30 

at 6 PM in our school parking lot. 
13230 Cedar Creek Court, Homer 

Glen. Please arrive 15 minutes 
before your child’s scheduled 

show time, and bring your own 
chairs. The kindergarten children 

will be having their graduation 
ceremony right after the 

program. Please let us know as 
soon as possible if your child will 

not be able to attend. 

 



 
Notes to Parents: 

 

• We will be hatching chicks at our school! The children will visit 
the incubator, and learn about the process. 

 
  

• The week of May 6-10 is Teacher Appreciation Week. Please have 
your child write a note or draw a picture for their teacher.  

 
 

 
• We will be closed on Memorial Day, May 27. 

 
• The last week of school 5/28-5/31. 

 
 
• Thursday, May 30...Pre-K and Kindergarten Spring Music Program. 

Please see the note above for details. 
 

• The last day of school is May 31. 
 
 
• We will be open for daycare children enrolled for summer camp, the 

week of June 3-7. 
 

• Summer Camp begins June 10. Packets will be sent home the end of May 
for those enrolled. 

 
 
• Have you enrolled for Tuition Express online payments? Many have 

found this convenient, but we still of course, accept check and cash 
payments. 

 
• Have you enrolled for Remind Messaging? Text the message @homergle 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


